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Janet Elliott

From: Jayne Bimson on behalf of Liguor Licensing

Sent: 27 July 2006 12:29

To: Janet Elliott

Subject: FW: Cumulative Impact of Licensed premises in Stourbridge Town Centre

----- Original Message-----

From: John Surr [mailto:John.Surr@wmfs.net]

Sent: 27 July 2006 11:23

To: Liquor Licensing

Subject: Cumulative Impact of Licensed premises in Stourbridge Town Centre

Hi Janet,
Thank you for your letter dated 5/7/06 regarding the above. The only comments we as the Fire
Authority ( made on their behalf by myself ) are as follows:

Cumulative impact would not really have any effect to the * public safety * licensing objective as far as we are
concerned. Matters for our concern remain the same, save for the possibility of increased occupancy and
overcrowding. Any other breaches of fire safety regulations could occur regardless of whether CUMULATIVE
IMPACT exists or not. Representations would have to be made by someone to prove this had occurred.

Hope this is of some help.

Regards
John

John Surr

Oldbury Fire Safety Centre
Old Park Lane

Oldbury

0121 544 7209

West Midlands Fire Service

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the information contained in this e-maill is confidential and is intended only for the
named recipients. You must not copy, distribute, or take any action or reliance upon it. Any unauthorised disclosure of the
information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received it in error please notify us immediately on
0121 380 6666 or return it to mailto:postmaster@wmfs.net and then destroy it.

The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
Unless the information is legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of this e-mail and your reply cannot be
guaranteed.

Any opinions expressed in this e-mail (including attachments) are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions of West Midlands Fire Service. Mothing in this e-mail message amounts to a contractual or other legal
commitment on the part of West Midiands Fire Service unless confirmed by a communication signed on behalf of the Chief
Fire Officer.

West Midlands Fire Service information is available from http:/fwerw.wmfs.net

This footnote also confirms that this e-mail message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses but does not
guarantee that it is free from viruses and you should check all e-mail and attachments with your own anti-virus systems.
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